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Meeting 38

Friday 15 November 2024
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CRG Agenda

PresenterTopicItem
Chris Lovell• Introductions and welcome 

• Meeting Housekeeping
1

CYPProject-wide update 2

CYPNorth Melbourne update3

CYPParkville update 4

Chris Lovell• Outstanding Actions and Issues Register
• Meeting Close

5

AllSite visit6

Friday 15 November 2024

Presenter: Chris Lovell
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Welcome and introductions

Presenter: Chris Lovell
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Project-wide update

Presenter: Dan Young
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Project-wide update

November project update
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North Melbourne update

Presenter: Dan Young



OFFICIAL: Sensitive

OFFICIAL: Sensitive

Construction update

– Final defect rectification works 
are almost complete

– Train testing and 
commissioning activities are 
ongoing

– Station infrastructure will 
remain fenced off until Day 1

– Site office will be removed in 
2025, before Day 1 operations

– CYP has handed all other 
sections of land back to 
VicTrack
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Laurens Street pedestrian crossing

– The Laurens Street 
pedestrian crossing has 
now been signalised 

– All permanent traffic 
signals in the precinct are 
now in operation 
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Internal road names

– Two new internal lanes bordering the Arden Station entrance 
were given the working names Laurens and Station lanes

– Lanes will be used for station operations such as deliveries, 
maintenance, emergency services and by pedestrians

– New road names must adhere to Geographical Names 
Victoria’s naming principles, include not duplicating or 
sounding similar to roads within 5kms, not putting public safety 
at risk and not discriminating or causing offense.

– The roads have been named Millie Lane and Joan Walk
– Named after MTP tunnel boring machines, which were named 

after significant women:
– Millie Peacock, Victoria’s first female MP
– Joan Kirner, Victoria’s first female Premier

– Names were gazetted in August 2024.
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North Melbourne 
Intake Substation

Presenter: Dan Young
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North Melbourne Intake Substation 

– Installation of fencing 
adjacent to Moonee 
Ponds Creek shared path 
is now complete

– Majority of planting has 
been completed, with 
additional species to be 
planted in future seasons
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Parkville update

Presenter: Dan Young
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Construction update

– The permanent power connection for traffic 
and street lights at Grattan Street East is 
complete

– The power connection for traffic and street 
lights at Grattan Street West is pending 
authority processes and documentation 
approval

– Station fit-out, minor finishing works, defect 
rectification, and handback processes are 
ongoing

– Train testing and commissioning activities are 
ongoing.
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Barry Street and University Square reinstatement works

– Works have commenced to 
reinstate Barry Street and the 
northern section of University 
Square

– These works will include 
excavation and utilities, tie-in 
to existing surfaces, kerbs, 
paving, construction of 
retaining and terrace walls, 
ramps, stairs, and tree planter 
boxes

– These works will occur both 
day and night

– The works are anticipated to 
be completed later this year.
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Other business

Presenter: Chris Lovell
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Outstanding Actions 
and Issues Register 

Presenter: Chris Lovell
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Next steps

– This will be the last regularly-scheduled CRG meeting
– CRG can reconvene on an ad hoc basis as required
– CYP and MTPO continue to provide updates as required 
– Further combined reference group information session in the lead up to Day 1
– MTPO will work with Arden and Parkville stakeholders in the lead up to Day 1: 

– information ahead of opening 
– pre-Day 1 activities and opportunities (TBC)

– CYP and MTPO contacts remain the same 

Thank you for your participation in CRG


